
 

  

 

For the students who were using 

Nessy, they should now be able 

to log back in to their accounts.  

 

 
Children should use their name 

as their login and the secret 

word of pepperedfandango 

to log in. 

  
This is a very useful resource in 

which children can access at home 

via the Nessy website. 

 

. 

 

This week the class have been looking at J.M.W Turner, his use of 

light to create drama in his paintings. They then re-created this in their 

own paintings, using a variety of different techniques.  We used 

different watercolours, used salt painting and charcoal, in which the 

class came up with some fantastic pieces, to be showcased.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on fractions, shapes and amounts.  

 

This week we have also been concentrating on team building and 

forging friendships, which Willow Class have really enjoyed and done 

a fantastic job at doing the activities!  

 

 

Well done to Cam this week, a WOW moment all week! He has been 

very focused and working so hard throughout the week!  Well done!   

Please make sure PE kits and forest school kits are in next week. 

Next week Teign Trees are carrying out some tree surgery 

work on our Totnes St John’s site. The staff will be working 

closely following risk assessments from Teign Trees to ensure 

the work is carried out safely. 

Please be especially vigilant on school drop off, pick up, and 

please be assured that areas will be clearly marked. 

 

Walnut 96.3% 

Oak 97.6% 

Beech 99% 

Willow 98.2% 

Elm 98% 

Chestnut 100% 

 

Please ensure your child attends 

school every day. 

Every day missed is 6 hours 

of learning lost. 

Friday 28th February  Willow 

 


